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      PRINCIPAL'S CORNER

Dear Families,

May is here already—what a fantastic school year it has been!

As we approach the final stretch, we’re excited for the many celebrations ahead:
Book Fair Parent Night, Art Walk, field trips, class parties, 5th Grade promotion,
and our last Roar Celebration of the year. We love having parents involved, so if
you plan to attend, please ensure you have volunteer clearance. For safety, all
visitors and early student check-outs require a state-issued photo ID.

Our Lost and Found is still holding onto many items—any unclaimed belongings
will be donated at the end of the school year. Please remind your child to take a
look if they’re missing something.

May is National Bicycle Safety Month, and we want to encourage all our Jaguars
to wear helmets and follow safety rules whether they’re biking to school or riding
around the neighborhood.

Next week, we honor our incredible teachers and staff, who work tirelessly to
make our school a wonderful place to learn and grow. We are beyond grateful for
all they do!

Wishing you a happy and memorable month ahead—thank you for your continued
support!

Sincerely, 
Dr. Reichenberg



Parents look for an email from the District
about the RSV form, which needs to be

completed and submitted for all students. On
this form please  make sure you make any

corrections so we can update our system.  Again,
this form needs to be completed for all

students, whether or not you will be joining us
for the 25-26 school year. 

May 5 - 9 - Teacher Appreciation Weekth th

May 7 - Parent Night Book Fair & Art Show 3:30-6:30pmth

May 7  - Kindergarten Concert 6:45pmth

May 13 - PTO Meeting 6:30pmth

May 14  - Music Club Performance 6:45 pmth

May 15 - Senior Clap Out MUST RSVP! 1:30pmth

May 26 - School Closed (Memorial Day Holiday)th

May 28  SAC Meeting 3:30th-

May 29 - 5  Grade Promotion Ceremony 6:00 @ Creekside th th

May 30  - LAST DAY OF SCHOOL th



As we are in the last quarter of the
school year, events will be taking place
throughout our district. Everyone must
have school access to go past the front

office of any school. If you plan to go
into a school, and have not completed a

school access form in the past, it is
highly recommended that you complete

this form right away. The form can be
found at

https://stjohns.keepntrack.com/apply.
Completion of background screening can

take two weeks or longer. If you
completed a school access form in the
past and think your approval may have
expired (approval lasts for 3 years), call

your child’s school and they will provide
your current information. 

 

If your student has medication at
the school there will be a sign up

genius sent out to sign up for a time
to pick up meds during the last few
days of school.  Next year’s forms
will be placed on the clinic website

in late May so that they can be
completed over the summer and
ready for next school year.  All
meds and treatments must be

renewed and have new orders to be
valid for the upcoming school year.

Thank you!

Students’ cafeteria account balances will
follow them into the next school year. If a
balance is owed at the close of the school
year, it will still be due at the start of the

new school year, including rising 6th
graders. Positive and negative account
balances follow the student throughout
the county.  For students graduating or

leaving the school district, you may
request a transfer or refund of the

balance on the account. Please complete
the form or scan the QR code below to
request a refund or transfer of your

student’s cafeteria funds. Please contact
our office at (904)547-7626 with any

questions.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508054FACA928A02-56417114-jces#/


May Lunch Menu
 

Mondays – 5th & 19th Chicken Biscuit Slider or Cinni French Toast & Tater Tots
12th– Chicken Nuggets with garlic stick or Philly 
Steak Sandwich with Tater Tots & Green Beans 

Tuesdays – 6th & 20th Penne Pasta with Marinara Sauce, Marinara with Meatballs
or 

 Pepperoni Calzone with Green Beans.
 13th & 27th Mini Corn Dogs or Mac & Cheese, Baked Beans.

Wednesdays – 7th & 21st Chicken Sandwich or BBQ Turkey Sandwich with 
 Sweet Potato Fries and/or Baked Beans.

14th & 28th Chicken Quesadilla, Grilled Cheese Sandwich
with Sweet Potato Fries.

Thursdays - Cheese Pizza or Hot Dog or Chili Dog and Steamed Broccoli.
Fridays – Cheeseburger or Max Cheese Sticks with Marinara Sauce and Fries.

 
All Lunches comes with a choice of 2 fruit (pick 1), 2 veggies (pick 1 or 2) and a

choice of white or chocolate milk (pick 1). Menu subject to change without notice. 





The Girls on the Run Teams at Julington Creek Elementary School have just completed
another successful spring season! The teams have been participating in the program

since February, which is designed to inspire girls of all abilities to recognize and
embrace their inner strengths and make meaningful connections with others. The girls
also developed and led a Community Impact Project, through which they were able to
collect over 300 boxes of cereal for local families in need. Along with collecting boxes

from participating families at Julington Creek Elementary School, the Walmart
Neighborhood Market in Fruit Cove generously donated $250 worth of cereal. 

 
Both teams wrapped up the season by participating in the Girls on the Run of Northeast

Florida End of Season Celebration 5K on Sunday, April 27th at the University of North
Florida. This event brings together families, friends, and community members in

honoring the girls’ growth and achievements. Over 75 teams from multiple surrounding
counties participated in the 5K alongside the Julington Creek teams.

 



https://www-jce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/extendedday/jce-summer-camp/ 

JCE SUMMER CAMP

2025 

https://www-jce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/extendedday/jce-summer-camp/
https://www-jce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/extendedday/jce-summer-camp/






A Step Up- New World Reading Scholarship Program
 

The program provides physical books to children and families who wish to provide more reading
support for their VPK-5th grade child(ren).

The program also provides financial support to improve both math and reading skills through tutoring
services and other qualified educational services.

Visit: https://www.stepupforstudents.org/scholarships/new-worlds-scholarship-accounts/ for more
information on the scholarships. 

Eligible students are in grades VPK-5th and enrolled in public school and meet one of the following:
Received below a level 3 on most recent ELA or Math standard test

Are an English Language Learner receiving school services to meet their instructional needs
Exhibit characteristics of dyslexia or dyscalculia

Exhibit a substantial deficiency in early literacy skills
Scan the QR code or visit the website for more information. 
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